
 

 

ACCOUNTABILITY.  TRANSPARENCY.  SIMPLICITY. 
 

South Central Coast Regional Consortium (SCCRC)  
 

www.sccrcolleges.org 
Luann Swanberg, Director/ Chair 

Diane Hollems, Co-chair 

  

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
Attendees: 

• Arnold, Laurie 

• Bailey, Nancy  

• Bastine, Mike  

• Bice, Giselle 

• Bova, Joe  

• Etchart, Michael  

• Flores, Laureano  

• Quire, Gary  

• Happel, Harriet 

• Hermann, Adele  

• Hollems, Diane 

• Lake, Amanda 

• Lau, Margaret 

• Swanberg, Luann 

 

ACTION ITEMS IN YELLOW 
1. Question about how the Incentive Funds were calculated.  Luann will research and respond. 

2. Nancy Bailey asked if there is a capital outlay process for K12 SWP. Luann responded that as long as 

there are details in NOVA, it should be okay. 

3. In CCCAOE Board meeting yesterday, SCCRC is the only region that doesn’t have a Resilient Jobs 

Report.  Adele is working on it and Luann will follow up. 

4. Infographics were supposed to be ready last January and we still don’t have them.  LMI reports are 

taking too long as colleges need to pivot.  Need to have clarity as to the COE priorities so that colleges 

can manage expectations.   

5. Adele reported that the Resilient Jobs Report data tables will be available on Monday, November 15th 

and the completed Report should be available by the end of the month as the graphic designer can’t get 

to it until after the Sector Profiles are done. 
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6. Concern that the region is expected to make significant decisions without more guidance from the 

Chancellor’s Office.  Lu responded that the current RD funding will end in June and as yet the region 

doesn’t know the amount of funding it will receive going forward.  Luann will ask at the Extended Ops 

meeting next week. Some regions are continuing with the current sectors.  Adele will present 

recommendations based on data at the planning small group meeting next week (small group is: Harriet, 

Margaret, Felicia, Adele, Luann and Diane).  

7. Going forward the region will decide on priority sectors as well as possible grouping of sectors. Adele 

has produced a table that shows the number of middle skill jobs are open in our region and the amount 

of education needed for those jobs.  This will be available to the small group.  

8. Question about why recent WEDD webinars have not yet been posted to the Vision Resource Center.  

The RCs will take the question to Extended Ops.  

9. Question about NOVA reporting.  Luann responded that the region will be working with Tessa Miley to 

clean up rounds 1-4 of regional projects.  The scope of work has been submitted and Lu will reach out to 

each college as to how much, if any, support is needed for SWP local funds. 

10. Question from Laurie Arnold about how K12 SWP information flows (based on a CTEIG meeting) as 

well as expectations around data reporting.  Giselle responded that each region operates differently and 

will push out the communication flow document created for our region.     

11. Giselle asked to provide information based on what is being shared with all K14 TAPs., especially 

around reporting.  

12. For each round of K12 SWP, the lead for the grant must be the point person—rather than the PC.          

13. Suggested that the K12 SWP communication chart include an additional column for communication 

with grant consortiums.  
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